
During the Oakdale Road Farm-to-Market (FTM) project construction, several 
underground fiber optic lines not previously identified were found to be in 
conflict with the proposed storm drainage work.  This storm drainage work must 
be completed before both the Peachtree Hill Sidewalk and Oakdale Road FTM 
Improvements can complete their portion of work in this area.  
 
The impacted improvements on Peachtree Road include curb and gutter, storm drainage 
work, asphalt paving, sidewalk and driveway tie-ins.  The City looked at ways to redesign 
around the conflicts, but no feasible solutions were identified.  The City directed both 
contractors for the Oakdale Road FTM Improvements and Peachtree Hill Sidewalk 
to complete all other work possible outside the conflict area.  The work inside the 
conflict area will be completed after the fiber optic line relocations, currently 
scheduled for spring 2022.   
 
It is anticipated that it will take approximately 120 days to complete the 
remaining storm drainage work when the utility work is completed.  We 
apologize for this inconvenience and are working diligently to complete 
construction in this area.  Thank you for your patience. 
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General Services 
600 East 4th Street

Charlotte, NC 28202

WE’RE IN THIS TOGETHER, CHARLOTTE

VISIT CHARLOTTEFUTURE.COM/SUNSET 
  

		  PROJECT CONTACT 
		  Jonathan Hamrick, Project Manager  

		  980-219-1785
	 jonathan.hamrick@charlottenc.gov 

 
	

OAKDALE ROAD FARM-TO-MARKET 
IMPROVEMENTS AND PEACHTREE HILLS 
SIDEWALK 
Thank you for your continued patience during construction 
of the Oakdale Road Farm-to-Market Improvements and the 
Peachtree Hills Sidewalk project.  Several fiber optic lines 
not previously identified were found to be in conflict with 
storm drainage work at the intersection of Oakdale Road 
and Peachtree Road.  The work inside this conflict area will 
be completed after the fiber optic line relocations, currently 
scheduled for spring 2022.   
 
We will continue to keep you updated on the status of this 
project.    

October 2021 
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